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DEDICATION • DETERMINATION • DISCIPLINE

SKATER OF THE MONTH 
Claire moved to the Coast this year from Elkford, 
BC and entered our CanSkate Program.  She 
quickly progressed to our Jr Academy. 
Claire is self motivated, respectful, coachable and 
has a great work ethic.  She skates 4 days a week 
and participates in both on ice and off ice classes. 
She participates in fundraising events such as our 
recent Skate-a-Thon. 
Claire shows determination and is a great 
addition to our skate club. 
 

Mothers Day Beer and Burger Night 
Join us for an evening of  great food and beer in support of  the 

Sunshine Coast Skating Club on Sunday, May 3rd. 
Tickets coming soon… 

Upcoming Important Dates: 
March 12th ~ Last Day of CanSkate for the regular season 
March 14th ~ Performance Night 
March 16th ~ All programming moves to Sechelt 
March 16th-27th ~ Spring Break- Junior Academy and STAR 
programs continue at regular times. 
May 3rd ~ Beer and Burger Fundraiser at the 101 Brewhouse 
May 9th- Poker Night Fundraiser

Year End Performance Night 
The SCSC Bi-Annual Performance night showcasing our programs 
and skaters will take place Saturday March 14th from 6-8 pm at 
GACC.  Admission is $10 per adult and $5 for children under 12. 
Rehearsals are underway- please try and have your skater attend 
all of their classes as absences make it hard for all the skaters to 
learn their group routines. 
A full rehearsal with all skaters from all programs will take place on 
Thursday March 12th- times will be communicated closer to the 
time.

The BC Games bring 
together British 

Columbia’s best emerging 
high performance 

athletes, trained coaches, 
and certified officials for 
four days of competition.  

This experience is an 
important development 

opportunity and stepping 
stone towards higher  

level sport  
competitions. 

It is with great pride that two 
of our skaters were selected to 
represent the Zone 5- BC Coast 
Region at the 2020 BC Winter 
Games.  Lucy Watson- Juvenile 
Women and Cooper Jones- Pre-
Novice Men will skate February 
19th-21st in the Northern City 
of Ft. St. John.  Best of luck to 
both skaters!
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® REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN FOR ALL OF 
OUR SPRING PROGRAMS!

WWW.SUNSHINECOASTSKATINGCLUB.CA/REGISTRATION
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